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21st April 2021 

Dear Parents, 
 

Class 4 Trip to Round Ponds Adventure  
 

I am pleased to inform you that a Class 4 trip has been booked to Round Ponds Adventure for Tuesday 4th 

May.  Round Ponds Adventure is a local outdoor activity centre, based on Kingsley Road, WA6 6SU. 
 

Due to the current pandemic, the Class 4 residential trip to PGL was cancelled earlier in the year.  

However, the adventure day that we have booked with Round Ponds will mean that the children will get to 

experience some of the activities that the residential would have offered: climbing, problem solving and 

raft building!  Challenges during the day camp at Round Ponds include: the Quick Jump, Vertical Challenge 

and Ships Ladder!  
 

For the trip, children will need to wear their P.E. kits, trainers and also have a warm layer available.  They 

will also need to bring a full change of clothes, including separate footwear, to change into after the raft 

building activity.  A resalable bottle of water and packed lunch will also be required for our special lunch 

time - in the giant tepee!  Please ensure that sun cream is applied at home, in the event of sunny weather. 
 

In order for trips to take place it is necessary for us to ask for a voluntary contribution from parents.  

Friends of Crowton PTA have kindly agreed to pay £10 towards the trip for each child, so the cost to 

parents is only £26.00 per child.  Payment can be made via the School Spider app or via cheque made 

payable to CWAC.  
 

To save on transport costs, we are asking that children be dropped off at Kingsley Park (near Kingsley 

Community Centre) at 8:50am, with all of the items that they will need for the day.  We will all then walk to 

the Centre to begin activities at 9:30am.  Children should be collected by parents from Round Ponds 

Adventure at 3:15pm.  Children who use the school bus will be able to get the bus as normal, as school staff 

will transport children from school and back to school at the end of the day.  
 

Our children have been through such a tumultuous time over the last 2 school years and have missed 

several planned activities and visits.  Round Ponds Adventure will give them a fantastic day of fun, 

wonderful memories and photos to cherish in their Leavers’ Books.  
 

Kindly complete and return the slip below to give your consent, or complete the School Spider survey. 
 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Russon 

Class teacher 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Round Ponds Adventure Trip- Tuesday 4th May 

I give consent for (name of child/ren) …………………………………………………………………………… to attend the Round Ponds 

Adventure Trip on 4th May 2021.   

Please tick to indicate: I enclose a cheque for £26.00 per child (please make cheques payable to CWAC) 

OR I have made a payment on School Spider 

Signed (parent): ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. Date: ………………………………… 

 


